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To our community: 
 
 
The Epilepsy Foundation of Minnesota is excited to announce that a $5,000,000 gift was 
received in support of Camp Oz and future campers across the state and country.  
 
The Epilepsy Foundation of Minnesota thanks our generous donor who wishes to remain 
anonymous as well as the integral dedicated community who founded, sustained, and made the 
experience of Camp Oz what it is today. Thank you.  
 
This year, we are celebrating the 40th anniversary of Camp Oz. Camp Oz has been an example 
of excellence across the country. Youth experiencing epilepsy and seizures have an opportunity 
to build friendships and participate in new adventures in a safe and supportive environment. 
 
This is an endowed gift to the foundation which means there is an annual contribution from the 
investment revenue that helps ensure the future of Camp Oz for families and campers for years to 
come. This permanent support also means that the Epilepsy Foundation of Minnesota can 
continue to provide financial support to ALL families looking to experience Camp Oz, whether 
it is a camper’s first or ninth year attending camp. 
 
Ensuring our community has access to safe and accessible experiences, communities, and care is 
part of our mission and we are grateful to you and everyone in our community for making this 
work possible.  
 
This is a moment to celebrate how far we can go, when we go together.  
 
To learn more about Camp Oz and our camp programs visit efmn.org/camp. 
 
In Gratitude, 
 
 
 
 
 

Glen Lloyd 

Executive Director 
Epilepsy Foundation of Minnesota 
 
 


